
SCENIC TOURS 
ON

LAKE POWELL LAKE POWELL FERRY SERVICE, INC.
BOX 665

BLANDING. UTAH

November 16, 1966

FERRY SERVICE 
AT

HALL'S CROSSING

Mr. & Mrs. Eliot Porter

Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Folk;

Your hospitality is appreciated very much. It has been a long, 

long time since we enjoyed a visit away from home as we did ours to

Santa Fe. Everyone was very nice to us, the'town and it’s history

fascinating, the weather near ideal, and other factors combined to give 

us a trip that would be hard to beat!

We especially enjoyed the dinner and the evening at your home and 

wish to thank .you for thfe trouble and work necessary to make it so 

pleasant. Of course my only regret is; there just wasn’t enough time to 

see as many of your pictures as I would like to have done. I doubt if 

there is a collection of color photographs in the world to compare with 

yours, especially in quality! Sometimes I have to fight off a wave of 

envy when seeing the results of some one’s gifts and talents but stop 

when I realize all of us are not gifted the- in the same ways. I am very 

thankful for the way you and other artists are using their talents for 

the betterment and enjoyment of their fellowmen. With your interest and 

energy, Eliot, Jam sure you could succeed in many fields of endeavor.

Anyway, we arrived home wi thorn t any trouble and now are looking 

forward to the time when we can make another visit to Santa Fe to learn 

more about it and to visit with friends there.

Our very best wishes to both of you.

Sincerely,

0

Because I do not have your address here at Halls Crossing I am sending
this note to fish for deliverv T • , . .xj-very. 1 nope this is agreeable with you.





in

5
PHONE

ORchard 8-2281

Dear Eliot;

The pictures are beautiful! They are appreciated, not only 
because they are beautiful and the work of a great artist, but 
because they came from a friend who wishes to share his talent with 
those who appreciate his work. From the bottom of my heart I 
wish to thank you for your thoughtfulness.

1 hope the lack of a complete address does not delay the 
delivery of this note. The pictures were delivered to me at 
Halls Crossing and it is there that I have your box number on 
file. When 1 came to town I neglected to bring your complete 
address with me so am taking a chance of this reaching you now 
rather than wait another week or so before I will be out there 
again.

Tad wrote to me and has given a very brief summary of 
what will have to be done in the way of preparation for the 
trip to the Galapagos Islands. This part will be interesting 
work but but involves a lot more time than one would guess.
I am sure I would also enjoy making this trip but right now am 
looking forward to seeing you, Tad and others after the results 
of the expedition are known.

Best wishes to you in your project to the islands and for 
your health and happiness during the New Year.

Sincerely
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